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Townsend, Erle

From: Vicotria Bucklin <vbucklin@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:24 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please do not take away Mainer's right to choose the vehicle that best suits them and their transportation 

needs. EVs may be a good option for those living in urban areas, but they are not appropriate for rural 

citizens and those who depend on vehicles that can travel far distances often under challenging weather 

conditions. The environmental benefits have been exaggerated and the environmental and economic costs 

have been hidden.  

 

Fred & Victoria Bucklin 

1599 Sennebec Rd. 

Appleton, ME 

 

   


